
 

          
PI Math Club 

is pleased to present a talk by 
 

Dr. Adam Coffman 
IPFW Department of Mathematical Sciences  

 

 
 

The title of his talk is  
 

“Geometry in Perspective” 

 

Professor Coffman will demonstrate some of the mathematics 

behind the art of representing three-dimensional objects in  

two-dimensional drawings or photographs. 
 

Wednesday, November 13, 2013 
at noon 

in KT 216 
 

Free pizza and pop following the talk! 
 

Open to all interested students. 
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